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Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of Morocco.
Montenegro welcomes the positive developments in Morocco since the last UPR, including the ratification of the ILO Social Security (Minimum Standards) Convention, the First Optional Protocol to the ICCPR and the Optional Protocol to the CEDAW.

While acknowledging the efforts of Morocco to promote gender equality and women’s rights, we also note that the prevalence of violence against women, including sexual and digital violence, remains high.  This requires strengthening measures to prevent gender-based violence and ensure accountability.

Montenegro recommends to Morocco:

1. To carry out a comprehensive legislative review to amend or repeal laws that directly or indirectly discriminate against women, including provisions relating to divorce, child custody and inheritance;
2. To implement the integrated policy on protecting children against exploitation and continue efforts to combat child domestic labour. 
Thank you.
